DIRECTOR OF CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE

Lewis Lapham. for your info.

I talked to Secretary Kissinger
7PM 6-3-76 re the Brown article.

Kissinger seemed, indeed stated, less
concerned about the 'policy'questions

than the speoculation in the Piece

about March 2 clash. He felt the

Chinese would never understand

why we were putting this out etc etc.

He was not happy about the policy problems
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